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Education Support: New resources and latest newsletter

07 Nov 2024

Anti-Bullying week toolkit for staf

Anti-Bullying Week 2024 is Monday 11 - Friday 15 November, with the theme: Choose Respect.

It’s not just pupils who are affected by bullying, staff can also experience it in the workplace. So how can we create safe and respectful workplaces for all
staff?

Education Support have put together a toolkit of resources for support and advice including how to recognise bullying at work, what to do if it’s happening to
you, and how schools and colleges can create workplaces where the wellbeing of staff is prioritised.

Download the anti-bullying week toolkit for staff

Building better parent-teacher relationships

Join us for an insightful webinar where we will explore how to build and nurture healthy teacher-parent relationships.

Date: Tuesday 26 November at 4pm

Newsletter

Read this month’s full newsletter which features:

A new video from ECT Kyra, sharing her top wellbeing tips
Sophie discussing the life coaching available through our Employee Assistance Programme (EAP)
Secondary school teacher Kathryn’s personal experience for UK Disability History Month
An early callout for our Christmas Appeal.
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